
Events
May 19-22: Grade level 
awards (see details in the 
Events section)

May 20: Chorus concert 
@6pm (see details in Events 
section)

May 23rd: 5th Grade Awards 
Ceremony 

May 27th: Board game day

May 28th: Carnival Day!

May 29th: Last Day of School!

June 7: Rising Kindergarten 
play date 9-11am

Week of May 19th

Announcements: 

🎒Pre-K & Kinder Camp: Is your little one starting Pre-K or Kindergarten this fall? Help them 
feel confident and ready with our Kinder Camp at Springdale Park Elementary! CLICK HERE 
to register. 

🔬Check out the Spotlight on Midtown STEAM: Look for some pictures of our STEAM Ambassadors!

🖼Purchase a Print of our mural https://www.yoyoferro.com/store/spark-of-joy-print

👕Lost & Found?  Please take a moment to check Lost & Found by the cafeteria courtyard.  
All items remaining will be donated after May 23.

🏆Grade Level Awards Days: Come celebrate all of the wonderful things 
that your child did this year!  You will receive more detailed information 
from your child’s teacher.

5/19/2025 - Pre-K@ 10:30am

5/20/25 - Kindergarten @ 9am 

5/21/25 - 1st @ 9:45am / 2nd grade @ 12:05pm / Cameron @ 10:30am 

5/22/25- 3rd @ 12:05pm / 4th grade @ 8:30am / Montgomery @ 12:30pm

5/23/25 - 5th @ 8:45am  

🎼You are cordially and eagerly invited to attend our Chorus and 
Advanced Chorus spring concert, Tuesday, May 20th at 6:00 p.m. in the 
gym. Our singers and musicians had the tremendous honor to be invited 
to perform for the Georgia Music Educators Association conference in 
January, and we are bringing the Connection show home to our 
community. All of our songs connect to our STEAM themes, and if you 
have never heard us, this will be a perfect start!

🎪SPARK Carnival Day: On Wednesday, May 28th, your child will have a 
BLAST at our annual carnival day - bounce houses, treats and a FOAM 
DANCE PARTY!  Make sure your child brings a towel and extra clothing!

https://fs7.formsite.com/E9wioB/dtafbkcfpa/index?fbclid=IwY2xjawI2emhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbluh4oRTOwgZ8GDb1i1zSE04aFZE3stWhiGAd9MOvAqyDX5DECZg0WXAQ_aem_tvhoay9Aq-6iTYq01U3tfQ
https://apstoday.us/2025/04/28/the-aps-midtown-cluster-bridges-steam-education-across-generations-with-signature-events/
https://www.yoyoferro.com/store/spark-of-joy-print
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fpresentation%2Fd%2Fe%2F2PACX-1vRAEg0deEwJLpvCvK6KhypLuAmCDcFlDmRdX3FBVW1YsEwniBpff-mFegbxWDBeieZMIXO1n5dE00Je%2Fpub%3Fstart%3Dfalse%26loop%3Dfalse%26delayms%3D3000&data=05%7C02%7CKristin.Siembieda%40atlanta.k12.ga.us%7C2e32c64a3fd941ec83ad08dd8d605489%7C0d95ef40a0dd431890985e10f876f635%7C0%7C0%7C638822167069029998%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=G4YLGs9sybmW4bGC1dw62xksb1wbLiVrNnsNRVoCO40%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2Fe%2F2PACX-1vRUVeXwJPnrFQAB9rYzzFlyTN2dgHj1s4W_a6OuJgptlKb4opAdL-5KCTRugeOkyxh90MeF8US_h0aK%2Fpub&data=05%7C02%7CKristin.Siembieda%40atlanta.k12.ga.us%7C2e32c64a3fd941ec83ad08dd8d605489%7C0d95ef40a0dd431890985e10f876f635%7C0%7C0%7C638822167069050313%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BlCbhH%2BGNA9Y1xmWY7a6TLe3%2FqGP9pRHGysDRQazs0s%3D&reserved=0


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,

As we approach the close of this school year, we want to take a moment to recognize you—our 
incredible parents and caregivers. Throughout this year, your support, encouragement, and 
partnership have made all the difference in your child’s journey. From helping with schoolwork to 
showing up for events and cheering them on through challenges, you have been an essential part 
of their growth, resilience, and love of learning.

Next week, we invite you to join us for Awards Day, a special time to celebrate not only your child’s 
achievements but also the amazing role you have played in helping them shine. We hope you’ll 
take this opportunity to reflect on the ways you’ve nurtured their curiosity, supported their hard 
work, and helped them become the confident learners they are today.

Important Reminders for Awards Day:

● All visitors must bring a state-issued ID to scan in at the front office.

● Please plan to arrive early to allow time for parking (which may be limited) and check-in.

● For families attending the 5th Grade Awards Ceremony on Friday morning, we kindly ask that 
you pre-register using this link to help us make the check-in process smoother for everyone.  
The pre-registration link will close on Thursday, May 22 at 6pm.  

Thank you for making this celebration a priority for your child. We are so very proud of our students, 
and we want them to feel all the joy and pride they deserve for their dedication this year. Your 
presence will mean the world to them—and to us.

We can’t wait to see you there.

 

https://forms.gle/tAi5dn7jwm7HZx777

